A report from a former student

Dear members of the committee,

I have recently been asked, after having been a student at this
honourable institution for the past month, to write a report about my

first week’s impressions in the college.

As I said, I am a student in mathematics at Cork College and have been
for the last month. The week I arrived there was an established

programme of events specially for new students like myself.

On Monday, we toured around the city of Cork and its surroundings; the
only problem was that there were plenty of places to visit and only a
little time to do it. Moreover, we needed a map to find the place we were
in at each moment, so it would be interesting for future's events to have

them.

The next day, we were given, by very kind people from the college, some

useful information about the courses we were going to take.

On Wednesday, I decided to do some sport and took part in a basketball

competition, during which I made some friends.

On Thursday I was just very tired from all that walking done during the

previous days.



On Friday, the last day of our welcome week, we had a great party, in
which even some professors took part... Next year it could be longer in

my opinion.

To sum up, it was a great welcome week for me, and I think for most of

the rest of the new students too.

Sergio Gomez



